Town of Springdale 
The Springdale Town Board will attend the annual budget meeting of the Mount Horeb Area Joint Fire District, MHAJFD, on Wednesday, Sept. 26, 2012, at 7:30 p.m. in the MHAJFD Station, 101 S. First St., Mt. Horeb, WI  53572. 
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the fire district budget for 2013. A majority of the Town Board may be in attendance.
Post: 9/12/12                                                                        Vicki Anderson, Town Clerk

